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Council President Sean Elo-Rivera Statement 

on Passage of the No-fault Eviction Moratorium 
 

San Diego – Please see the following statement from Council President Sean Elo-Rivera on the passage of 

the residential no-fault eviction moratorium. 

“We must protect San Diego families and their ability to remain in their homes,” said Council 

President Sean Elo-Rivera. “The passage of this moratorium means that every renter in San Diego 

will have a bit more security in this far too expensive city and fewer people will be at risk of 

experiencing homelessness.“ 

 

---- 

Council President Elo-Rivera represents San Diego’s Ninth Council District including communities of City Heights, 

Rolando, Southcrest, Mt. Hope, Talmadge, Mountain View, Kensington, El Cerrito, and the College Area. He is the 

Chair of the Rules Committee. 
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